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TO:	ALA Executive Board

RE:	Task Force on Association Sustainability

ACTION REQUESTED/INFORMATION/REPORT:
Creation of Task Force on Association Sustainability

ACTION REQUESTED BY:
Peter Hepburn, Executive Board member
Mary Ghikas, Senior Associate Executive Director

CONTACT PERSON:	
Peter Hepburn
773.426.8082
peter.hepburn@canyons.edu
Mary Ghikas
mghikas@ala.org

DRAFT OF MOTION:
The ALA Executive Board approves the creation of a special Task Force on Association Sustainability, with a charge, composition, and timeline outlined in the accompanying attachment.

DATE:	March 21, 2016

BACKGROUND: The attachment that follows includes information on the creation of a special task force activities to address sustainability issues for the association, the profession, libraries and the communities they serve.


Charge:
The Special Task Force on Association Sustainability is charged to develop a white paper that describes areas of focus and recommendations for the ALA Executive Board to increase the adoption and implementation of sustainable practices by the association, the profession, libraries and the communities they serve.

The discussion should address

· How the association may provide leadership and serve as a model for sustainability practices more broadly in the profession (this would include conferences and operations).
· How the association may provide leadership in the adoption of sustainability practices in libraries
· How libraries may provide leadership and serve as a model for sustainability in the communities they serve.

The work of the task force is envisioned as a process that begins by evaluating the environmental context of the association’s activities and operations and provides a foundation for future examination of the sustainability of the economic and social framework of the activities of the association and libraries.


Composition:
· Immediate Past-Coordinator of the Sustainability Round Table (chair)
· Member at large, Sustainability Round Table
· Divisional representation (2-4 members)
· Round table representation (1 member)
· ALA Staff representation (1-2 members)
· Executive Board representative
· Staff liaison


Timeline:
The Task Force will make an interim report to the ALA Executive Board in January 2018 with a final report to the ALA Executive Board at its April 2018 meetings.
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